Dear ZBA,

My neighbor, Dan Kowalski, has submitted a proposal to build a new residence at 186 Echo Cove Road. I would like to express my support for Dan's proposed project.

I will highlight to the board that Echo Cove Road is a road with many undersized lots, many of which do not comply with current zoning. For instance, my garage is only about 5' from Dan's property line and 5' from the street.

I have no complaints or concerns and fully support a board's decision to grant the requested side setback variance.

Sincerely,

198 Echo Cove Road, South Hamilton

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express my support for my neighbor, Dan Kowalski, who has submitted plans to build a new single family residence at 186 Echo Cove Road.

I have had the opportunity to review the proposed plans and want to assure the board that I have no objection to the project.

As the closest and most impacted abutter to the proposed structure, I have no concerns over the granting of the 5.5' side variance due primarily due to the existence of the 20' way.

Dan has always maintained his property very nicely and I am sure he will maintain his new house in the same fashion.

Sincerely-Rolat 8 millesti Allere Tahtchurson

174 Echo Cove Road